





Dear Families

Thank you for attending the Year 9 Options evening last night. I hope it proved helpful in beginning to narrow down your child's subject choices for KS4. Please find attached the presentation delivered by myself and Mr Beaver last night which I hope will be helpful in completing your child's option choices via the MCAS app.

Option choices can be made via the MCAS app from tomorrow morning Saturday 24 February 2024, but we would advise these are not confirmed before next week's consultation evening, when you can discuss your child's suitability for courses with their classroom teachers. Please note the deadline for making choices is Friday 8th March.

Our Year 9 Parent Consultation evening will be taking place online next Thursday 29 February 2024 4.00pm-**7.00pm**. The bookings have gone live this morning for all parents and carers.

Yours sincerely

Paul Street



















